
              

“Be a Part of the Pride!!” 

 
                                                   

“Birthday Corner” 
April 1- Emily Ade 

April 22- Patty Jones 

PREP/EC- 62 students        Kindergarten- 63 students      Grade 1- 59 students Grade 2- 77 students 

Attendance: Kindergarten- 94.23%            Grade 1- 94%             Grade 2- 94.07% 

 

All students are returning to in-person learning with the exception of: 4 @ PK, 2@K, 1@1
st
 grade and 1@2

nd
 

grade!  We are super excited to have a few more back with us beginning on Tuesday!! 
 

 The weekly Panther Paw winners from the PBIS- Be a Part of the Pride drawings were Cruze Berner, 

Hailey Scroggins, Harper Leach, Flynn Miller, Benton Cothern, Lucan Stay, Aidyn Spracklen, Will Norton, 

Ryker Breedlove, Jocelyn Dudra, Gavyn Presnell, Paisley Koontz, Liam Frailey, Christian Smart, Ella Davis, 

Jayda Kraus, Mya Perry, Kohen Smith Aliana Kohute, Alyvia Casner, Havyn Jerrell, Sophie Scoles, Ryden 

Bauer, Elias Smith, Ryder Miller, Owen Pieper, Joshua Vernon-Allen, Jacob Cravens, Sawyer Reed, Dallas 

Haines, Jackson Davis, Sylis Anderson, Mason Smith, Olivia Lehn, Faith Stokes, Logan Meachum, Marlie 

Jones, Olivia Martell, Lucan Stay, Avery Kime, Iris Budds, Emma Peck, Lillian Moyer, Isabelle Bauer, Kya 

Flatt, Kaydence Simmons, Cellie McFarland, Brycen West and Mason Smith. In recognition of their positive 

behaviors, each student was awarded a book and was announced to join the front row club during the 

February good behavior assembly. Congratulations to all of these students and thanks for being examples of 

good behavior in action!!   
 

The February Dilly Bar classroom attendance award went to Mrs. Morrell with a 97.01% attendance 

rate. Congratulations to all these students who are in attendance and ready to learn each day.     
 

     Kindness Kounts winners for the month of February included: Cruze Berner, Liam Frailey, Wyatt Snyder, 

Lettie-Ann Ginger, Olivia Martell, Will Chernisky, Lila Edwards, Kylan Davis, Lukis Beck, Wyatt Bauman, 

Lilian Moyer and Waylen Beck. Way to go students!!! We are very proud of the things you do each and 

every day to make your teachers and classmates notice your kindness. 
 

 The Monthly Character trait for February was Honesty. Honesty means telling the truth, even when 

you know you could be in trouble. Honest people can be trusted to help. The students celebrated for their 

Honesty were: Joey Ohsner, Hailey Scroggins, Marlie Jones, Harper Leach, Raina Stone, Morgan Miller, 

Sawyer Reed, Lucan Stay, Remy Klein, Blakely Robertson, Kameron Durham and Brycen West.  

Congratulations to these students and also to the parents who have taught their children to be honest and take 

responsibility for their behaviors in all situations. In March, we will celebrate Self-Control. 

 

 

The 100 Mile club has added a few more members this month! In 1
st
grade we have added Jaylee Allen, 

Easton Coleman and Iris Budds to the 25 mile club. We have also added Caitlyn Myers and Maddison 

McKenna to the 50 mile club!  In 2
nd

 grade, we added Isabella Cravens, Alyvia Casner, Evelyn Cervi, Tyson 

Beaty, and Matthew Heinrich to the 25 mile club. The additions to the 50 mile club are Waylen Beck and 

Wyatt Bauman. Our final 100 Mile club celebration is for 1
st
 Grader Chloe Heldebrandt…. She is the first 

student to reach 75 miles this year!!  Congratulations to all of these students and we applaud you for your 

hard work and perseverance! 



 
 

 The students at Washington School Celebrated the birthday of Dr. Seuss on March 2. Classroom 

activities and events (including drawing The Cat in the Hat, making Oobleck, a Wacky Wednesday, a crazy 

socks day and the eating of Green Eggs & Ham…. (And a WHOLE LOT OF READING AND RHYMING) 

happened all week long. Look on the web site for details and some more really cool pictures of the fun! 

       
  

    
 
PS- it not all fun and games around here…..Students used this hands on graphing project to discuss math 

concepts- more, less, how many more, how many less, greater than, less than and equal to once they had 

completed the taste test. Overwhelmingly they predicted it was going to be gross (by the looks) but that it 

was actually delicious! 
 
 



   
 
     Mrs. Morrell's second grade class has been busy racing the 2021 Iditarod. The students each researched 
a musher to follow throughout the race. Each day they go online to check where their musher is in the race. 
The students also researched the history of the Iditarod through many interesting books. The whole class 
will celebrate finishing the race by watching the movie Balto. 
 
 
 

Looking Ahead: 
  

 Spring Pictures- April 6
th

  

Spring Break- April 1-15
th

  

Christian County Solid Waste Management Recycle presentations (virtual) April 12-16 

Kindergarten Pre-Registration- TBA soon  

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Working in partnership, PCUSD #8, students, parents 

and community members will each do 

his or her part to ensure  

learning and success.” 


